
Bredon and Bredon’s Norton 
Parish Council 

October 2021, Issue 88 

Planning Applications 

The Parish Council’s role 
is only advisory. For more 
details, please refer to 
www.wychavon.gov.uk. 

For consideration by Wychavon: 

    
W/21/01680 - Offastones, Back 
Lane, Bredon. Demolition of 
existing garage and 
outbuildings. Construction of a 
new two storey side extension 
and a single storey rear 
extension. PC has no 
objections. 
  
W/21/01547 - Polhawn, Dock 
Lane, Bredon. Removal of 
existing conservatory and 
addition of two storey side 
extension. Addition of first floor 
to property. PC objects see 
Wychavon website for details. 
  
W/21/01931 - The Birches, 11 
Perwell Close, Bredon. Internal 
alterations, replacement of 
existing uPVC conservatory and 
addition of partial first floor. PC 
objects see Wychavon 
website for details.

Date of Next Meeting:  

Monthly Parish Council 
 

Monday 11th October 
 

takes place in Bredon 

Village Hall at 7:15pm 

Email : parish.clerk@bredonpc.org.uk  Web : www.bredonpc.org.uk Tel : 01684 773984 

Drainage around the Parish 

Village Hall introduces contactless 

Watery Lane, Kinsham - Road Closure 

2. This provision shall continue in force for a maximum 
of 5 days, however, it is anticipated that it will remain in 
force for 3 days commencing 19 October 2021. 

3. Alternative routes: - B4079 Cheltenham Road, 
Chapel Lane and vice versa. 

Nothing in this Notice shall prevent at any time access 
for pedestrians to any premises situated on or adjacent 
to the highway, or to any other premises accessible for 
pedestrians from & only from the highway. 

Reason for restriction:- To lay new ducting. There is a need to close the 
highway in the following terms:- 

1. The effect of this Notice is that no vehicle shall proceed along that part of 
the highway from its junction with B4079 Cheltenham Road to its junction 
with Chapel Lane. 

As there has been an increase in flash flooding in recent years, both the 
council and District Councillor Adrian Hardman are keeping a close eye on 
various areas of the parish. 

• Bredons Norton’s “Duck Pond” is still an issue, and work they did last 
year still hasn’t solved the problem, so further investigations required. 

• Cheynes Corner, Bredon is still getting blocked, but once the County 
Council sucker has visited it is easily cleared. 

• The previous problems in Kinsham and Queensmead seem to have been 
resolved, but we will still keep an eye on them. 

• Westmancote still isn’t resolved and requires a longer term solution. 

During the pandemic we all got used to paying for lots of things via 
contactless payments. Bredon Village Hall has now introduced contactless 
payments for users paying for hire, and also for customers using the bar. 

Ultrafast Full Fibre 
It seems a long way off, but good news is Bredon exchange has been 
included in Openreach’s list of the exchanges in their Full Fibre build plans 
up to the end of 2026.   

http://www.wychavon.gov.uk

